
2018/19  SVIR/SSDI  Hague
Conference Grant
By  the  Swiss  Association  SVIR/SSDI  (“Schweizerische  Vereinigung  für
Internationales  Recht  –  Société  suisse  de  droit  international“)

The Swiss Association SVIR/SSDI offers since this year a 3,000 CHF grant to
support researchers who wish to complete an internship with an international
organisation.  For  the  year  2018/19,  the  award  will  support  a  post-graduate
student  or  graduate  of  a  Swiss  Law School  to  undertake  a  (4-  to)  6-month
internship  at  the  Permanent  Bureau  of  the  Hague  Conference  on  Private
International Law (HCCH) by providing a financial contribution to cover the costs
of travel to the Netherlands and a contribution towards living expenses.

Applications should be submitted via the SVIR Grant website no later than Friday
31 August 2018. The internship at the Permanent Bureau will commence as of
mid-January 2019.

For  further  deta i ls ,  p lease  refer  to  the  SVIR  Grant  websi te  at
http://www.svir-ssdi.ch/de/svir-preise/svir-grant/  (click  “Ausschreibung”,
description  in  English).
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